B.Com. S.Y. Sem-III

BCOM232-3 - Supplementary English-III

P. Pages: 2 GUG/S/19/889 Time: Three Hours Max. Marks: 80 Answer the following question in about 150 words. 1. Describe how Paul managed to get a room in Hotel Stefani. 8 a) Compare the Jam Sahib's batting style with Mr. Asquith's oratory. b) Attempt a character sketch of the astrologer. 8 What role do the passing trains play in the life of the villagers? 2. Answer the following questions in about 150 words each. Narrate the dialogue between the duck and the Kangaroo. 8 a) What joys does the poet wish to experience while flying in an aeroplane? b) 'Gandhi Maharaj' is a poem about freedom and non-violence. Explain. 8 Summarize the poem 'French Peasants' in your own words. 3. Answer the following questions in about 50 words each any two. 8 a) i) How did Paul and Patrica happen to reach Hotel Stefani? Why does the writer say that the Jam sahib is a class by himself? ii) iii) Write a short note on the Astrologer's appearance. What does the writer say about the river Sutlej? b) Answer the following questions in about 50 words each any two. 6 i) What preparation did the Duck make to go on the ride? ii) When do the French Peasants go home? iii) When do they receive Gandhiji's blessings? What does the poet say about the landing of a plane? Write a letter to the Branch manager, HDFC Bank, Chandrapur for a new cheque book. 8 4. a) Write a letter to the manager max life Insurance company, Chandrapur making a claim after grandfather's death.

	b)	Compose an email in favour of Delux Sports, Sadar, Nagpur, asking him for the quotation of sports kits.	8
		OR Your friend has been appointed as an assistant professor in one of the colleges in Nagpur. Email him enquiring about his stay and job.	
5.	a)	Answer the following questions in a sentence or not more than three lines each:	6
		i) How many hotels had they tried before reaching Hotel Stefani?	
		ii) What is the record of the jam sahib in English country cricket?	
		iii) Who was Guru Nayak?	
		iv) What was the stranger's challenge to the Astrologer?	
		v) How does the duck prepare to prevent from cold?	
		vi) When do the French peasants eat bread and take rest?	
	b)	Identify the following lines with respect to poem and poet.	4
		i) Dawn is the time to rise, Days are to earn Bread and mid-day rest, Dusk to return;	
		ii) I've read all about it, and now I know How they swing the propeller and off you go! A run and a bounce, and you're looking down from high in the sky on a little toy town.	
	c)	Give the synonyms of the following. i) Destitute ii) Affluent	2
	d)	Give the Antonyms of the following: i) Similar ii) Descend	2
	e)	Do as directed.	2
		i) The students have attended the classes.(Change into simple present tense)	
		ii) Boby invited her friends. (Change into simple Future Tense)	
	f)	Write the meaning of the following. i) Extravagant ii) Surplus.	2

GUG/S/19/889 2